
From: Shelby Prince <shelby@amrbc.org>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

DJ Hortondj@amrbc.org
CC: Mark Hendrickjmarkhendrick@gmail.com

Date: 5/31/2017 8:23:12 AM
Subject: RE: Lieutenant Governor Bryant

Lily,

I just wanted to follow up with you and make sure you received the form I
sent in about July 2nd and to ensure everything was filled out correctly and
you didn't need any other information.

Thank you,
Shelby Prince

-----Original Message-----
From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 9:47 AM
To: 'DJ Horton'; Shelby Prince
Cc: Mark Hendrick
Subject: RE: Lieutenant Governor Bryant

Hi All,

I just wanted to follow up with you all regarding the Lt. Governor's visit
on July 2nd.  I have added this to his calendar, however,  I would greatly
appreciate it if someone could contact me to work out the logistics.   I
look forward to hearing from you!

Sincerely,

Lily

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: DJ Horton [mailto:dj@amrbc.org]
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 4:11 PM
To: Shelby Prince <shelby@amrbc.org>
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>; Mark Hendrick

mailto:Shelby%20Prince%20%3Cshelby@amrbc.org%3E
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:dj@amrbc.org
mailto:jmarkhendrick@gmail.com


<jmarkhendrick@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Lieutenant Governor Bryant

Shelby,

See Mark’s email below.  Please communicate with Ms. Cogdill.

Liet. Gov. Bryant will be share alongside me on Sunday, July 2 in all of our
morning services.

As we get closer I will need speak with him briefly to talk through my
vision for the service.

On 4/21/17, 7:02 PM, "Mark Hendrick" <jmarkhendrick@gmail.com> wrote:

    DJ,

    Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant would like to be with you at all three
services on July 2nd at The Mill. I am carbon copying Ms. Cogdill who will
take it from here on scheduling logistics and details of the visit. Thank
you again for this opportunity.

    -Mark Hendrick
     (843) 455-3917


